
TAWA COMMUNITY 
BOARD 

14 MAY 2009 
 
 
 REPORT 6 
  (1215/12/IM) 
 

REPORT BACK ON ATTENDANCE AT THE NEW 
ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS CONFERENCE – 
CHRISTCHURCH, 19 TO 22 MARCH 2009 
     
 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1. Receive the information. 
 
 
 
Attached is the report back of Dennis Sharman and Graeme Hansen  
(Appendix 1) 
 
 


